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Armet, Tom

From: Ronald Campbell <ronaldcampbell@lantzville.ca>
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 2:22 PM
To: Armet, Tom
Subject: Bylaw Enforcement, Building Inspection, Animal Control Services, GIS and Mapping 

Services – Agreements

Good afternoon Tom, 
 
In follow-up to our discussion last Friday please accept this email as a District of Lantzville's request to extend the 
subject agreements for one-year under the same terms and conditions. This agreement extension request is in 
accordance with clause 2 of each of the agreements. 
 
Should you have any questions please call.  
 
Ronald Campbell, CLGM 
Chief Administrative Officer 
District of Lantzville 
7192 Lantzville Road, P.O. Box 100 
Lantzville, BC  V0R 2H0 
Telephone:  250.390.4006, Ext. 116 
Email:  ronaldcampbell@lantzville.ca 
 
Make every second count! 
 
This email and any attachments are for the use of the intended recipient only and may be confidential and 
privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, 
printing, copying, circulation or other use of this message and any attachment, is strictly prohibited.  If you 
received this message in error, please notify me by return email and delete this message, any attachments 
and any copy of the message and attachments from your system.  Please note that correspondence with any 
government body, including District of Lantzville Council and staff, can be subject to disclosure under the 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  Thank you. 
 
 
 


